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through an inspiring and nurturing environment.”

Friday 30th June 2023

NEU Industrial Action/ Time Change/ Whole School Reward

Dear parents/carers,

The National Education Union (NEU) will be taking industrial action on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th
July. School will remain fully open on both days for all children.

There will be a slight time change for our Tuesday 11th July performance of Ali Baba and the Forty Bongos.
The show will start at 1:45pm, not 1:30pm. Our neighbours, Peter and Caroline Simper, are once again kindly
allowing us to use their field for parking.

Next Friday, 7th July is our Shuffle Up day for Reception to Year 5. We look forward to welcoming Miss Stiff,
Nightingale Class’s teacher next year to the school for the day.

Our children have earned another 500 ‘Dragon Points’ which means they have earned a whole school
reward; Wednesday 19th July will be a non-uniform day and we will also be holding a dance-off!

With additional building work in the village, as a temporary measure, if you need to briefly park on the
yellow zig zag lines at drop off and pick up please do so. Once the building work on the house towards the
church is finished, | will be encouraging staff to park downhill from the school to free up more space for pick
up and drop off. This will then enable us to avoid parking on the zig zag lines.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Alun Randell
Headteacher
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